
CHRISTIAN ACADEMY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SPECIAL EDITION ~ END OF YEAR 2021 

  

There is a collection of LOST & FOUND items at the elementary office. We have done our best to return 

items to their rightful owners if there were names in them. We still do have an assortment still left.      

Pictures of these can be found on page 2 of this newsletter. There are many  CAL accessories and other 

non-CAL items that are not pictured. If you are looking for a particular item, please email me at 

rmccarty@caschools.us, and I will do my very best to get that to your student. THANK YOU! 

 

UniKids, a not-for-profit organization, collects 

gently used and new school supplies and 

books to donate to students in orphanages 

and low-income families in Ethiopia and other 

developing countries . 

 

Christian Academy Elementary Students will 

have the opportunity to donate their remain-

ing school supplies to UniKids during the last 

week of school. If you would rather your child 

bring their school supplies home, please 

make sure to communicate that with your 

teacher. We are only collecting the used sup-

plies on the list. We are not asking for new 

supplies to be donated, just what is remain-

ing from the school year. Thank you for con-

sidering! 

        CRAYONS        COLORED PENCILS 

 

        MARKERS                     RULERS 

 

        ERASERS         SCISSORS 

 

        GLUE STICKS        SHARPENERS 

 

 

 

LOST & FOUND 
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LOST & FOUND (continued) 
 

       

 

Some of these items 

have been claimed 

since these pictures 

were taken! 

Please email 

rmccarty@caschools.us 

if anything looks            

familiar! Be as specific as 

you can on the size,    

color, and look of the 

item. Thank you! 

HAVE A GREAT……... 
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